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Policy Direction:
Funding in the amount of $115,000 is included in the FY2019-20 budget to install safety lighting in parks,
and staff estimates show that lighting installation in all parks with need will completed by the end of
FY22. Given the equity focus of this issue and the needs emphasized by community members and by the
Hispanic/Latino Quality of Life Commission, additional consideration should be given to the feasibility of
completing installation in parks in underserved areas ahead of the current goal for completion in FY22,
which may require consideration of how to reallocate resources within the Parks and Recreation
Department in order to complete installation as quickly as possible.


